
From: Mark Larche [mailto:mark@statesavingsbank.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 02, 2009 2:11 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: FDIC Special Assessment 
 
Dear FDIC: 
  
It seems like anytime the FDIC needs money because somebody did not follow prudent banking 
principals, they look to community banks.  A number of years ago it was the Thrift Industry and 
today it is the larger banks who could only look to the next quarters profit when making decisions 
that impacted the entire world. 
  
Please review your decision to assess community banks and do so from a fairness point of view. 
  
Thank you,  
Mark Larche,  
President & CEO 
  
Mark Larche 
State Savings Bank 
101 S Cedar Street 
PO Box 399 
Manistique, MI  49854 
 


